
 

 

PRESS COMMUNIQUE 
 

EARLY CHILDHOOD CARE AND EDUCATION AUTHORITY  

ADMISSION IN PUBLIC PRE PRIMARY UNITS (2024) 

The Early Childhood Care and Education Authority informs the parents and the public in general 

that parents whose children will reach the age of 3 years by latest 31 December 2023 can register 

for January 2024 intake in a public Pre-Primary Unit nearest to their residence. 

 

The registration exercise will be held from 11th to 29th September 2023 from 09h30 to 12h00 and 

from 13h00 to 15h00. 

 

Parents should bring along the following copies and original documents:- 

 

✓ National Identity Card  

✓ Birth Certificate of child 

✓ Proof of residential address (recent CWA or CEB bill) 

 
If the demand for admission is greater than the number of seats available in the public  Pre-Primary 

Unit, the ECCEA reserves the right to allocate the place on a first come first serve basis based on the 

residential address of the child and may propose an alternative Pre-Primary Unit to parents whose 

child has not been able to secure a place in the pre-primary school requested. 

In case the required documents are not available,parents are kindly requested to call at the office 

of the Early Childhood Care and Education Authority on the following number 4604278/4604279. 

 

Note: Application for Registration made in a public Pre-Primary Unit will not necessarily entail 

to admission. 

 

 

08 September 2023 

 


